
�I

CONCIRESSMAN

::::::   Nick Rahall
WEST VIRGINIA-4-th DISTRICT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Mike Serpe
June 22, 1978 C 202-225-3452

Washington D.C. -�- Fourth District Congressman Nick J. Rahall,

(D�WV), one of 121 bi�partisan Congressional supporters of the Forum

On Regulation (FOR), a comprehensive program to improve the Federal

regulatory process, announced the release of*a "Citizen&#39;s Survey"
to poll the American public on the impact of Federal regulation.

The announcement came at a morning press conference in the

nation&#39;s captial.

The "Citizen&#39;s Survey", represents the primary imformation

gathering instrument of FOR&#39;s first phase �� "Nationwide Audit of

Federa; Regulation." This survey will be distributed by Members of

Congress and sponsoring companies and organizations to collect

grass�roots experience on regulation and ideas on what can be done

to improve the present system. 2

The Forum On Regulation is a comprehensive two-year, four-

phase effort to assess the nationwide impact of Federal regulation,

and to develope a code of specific principles to improve the over-

all process. The project is sponsored by a broad range of national

companies and organizations throughout the United States.

Congressman Rahall observed, "The frustrations that the American

people experience when they deal with Federal regulations are

totally un-called for. Simplification is what we need."
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